
Special Town Meeting 

December 6, 2021 

 

 

Article 5 

PEG Access Agreed Upon Procedures Report 

 

 

At the June 2020 Annual Town Meeting it was voted to appropriate the 

sum of $25,000.00 for the purpose of funding an Agreed Upon 

Procedures Report from a public accounting firm relative to the 

construction of the new PEG Access Studio.  Since that time, the Town 

contracted with an accounting firm whose contract price for completion 

of the report is $39,872.00.  Therefore, an additional appropriation of 

$14,872.00 is needed to fund this contract. 

 

The funding source for this article is the July 1, 2021 Certified Retained 

Earnings of the PEG Access Enterprise Fund. 

 

 

 

 


